
Students will purchase a supply kit for this class.  Fees for this kit will be announced and collected 
by April 30th.  Susan is currently hand-dying fabrics for the backgrounds, and putting together other 
materials needed to create your ‘branches & bark’. 
Some thread is included in your kit but it’s a good idea to bring invisible thread if you don’t want your stitches 
to show in certain parts of your project, along with some greens, browns, greys…..earthy woodsy tones 
like you would see in a forest….. Also, when you pack up your machine, please make sure you bring 
your free motion foot. 

 


